

RE: Consent for your child to be a school safety patroller

Dear Parent,

Your child has shown an interest in joining the school safety patrol. This structured and supervised program is a great experience for any student looking to get involved and help ensure their classmates' safety.

The program was created by CAA-Quebec in 1929, and has been run in partnership with Société de l'assurance automobile du Québec since 1984. During that time, CAA-Quebec school safety patrols have helped thousands of young people across Quebec learn and observe safety rules, gain self-confidence, and develop their independence and sense of responsibility. Being on the safety patrol gives students a sense of pride and belonging.

However, it also requires an unwavering commitment to the job. That's why we'd like you to talk it over with your child first. To read more about a safety patroller's responsibilities, see the "Being a Patroller" section of caaquebecfoundation.org. If you consent to your child participating in the program, please sign the detachable form below and return it to us.

Thanks!			
Signatura			

Signature
SCHOOL PRINCIPAL OR SCHOOL SAFETY PATROL CHIEF

Parental Consent

Please sign this form and have your child return it to school.

I understand the objectives of the school safety patrol and the patroller's role. I hereby authorize
my child to become a patroller if selected.

	AME (PLEASE				
SIGNATI	JRF·	 	 	 	